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FOLLOW-UP RESPONSE TO OPEN ITEM OF DRAFT SER SECTION 5.2.

FILE: 0505.805 SERIAL: 14927 . /

REFERENCE (A) J W COOK LETTER TO H R DENTON, SERIAL 13364,
DATED JULY 23, 1981

Reference (A) committed CP Co to provide to the NRC a follow-up response to
Draft SER Section 5.2.2 Open Item 2b by December 15, 1981. B&W letter

J H Taylor to D Hood, dated December 8, 1981, submits B&W Topical Report BAW
10149, Rev 1, Power Train, to the NRC for review. This Topical Report
addresses the concerns of Draft SER 5.2.2 Open Item 2b, ie, the April 4, 1979
request for additional information on Power Tra n code and a benchmark
comparison of the revised code with the code used in Midland FSAR analyses.

With the submittal of BAW 10149, Rev 1, the follow-up commitments to Draft SER
5.2.2 Open Items are completed and all the Open Items can be closed out by the

Staff.
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